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ORDER

DISPOSITION: DOCKET CLOSED

In Order No. 04-211, issued April 14, 2004, the Commission approved a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between Qwest Corporation (Qwest) and
Commission Staff. Due to violations of service quality standards, Qwest was directed to
spend $215,000 on various network improvements. Specifically, the MOU provided that
Qwest install Digital Subscriber Line Access Multiplexer (DSLAM) equipment in rural
exchanges that experienced service quality problems in 2003.

On February 28, 2005, Staff filed a report stating that Qwest had met the
conditions set forth in Order No. 04-211. Staff explains that Qwest installed eleven
DSLAMS, with actual costs exceeding the required $215,000 penalty. For these reasons,
Staff states that there is no longer a reason to hold this matter open. Staff’s final report is
attached as Appendix A, and is incorporated by reference.








